
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

Information for Town Council Meeting on November 10, 2020   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Queenester Nieves, CMC, Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Architectural Commission Appointment of Regular Member 

 

DATE:  November 2, 2020 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint one (1) 

regular member to the Architectural Commission (ARCOM).  This member will be an Architect 

who is registered in the State of Florida and may be a non-resident of the Town. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received two (2) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following: 

 

1. William M. Boyle – 7383 Briella Drive, Boynton Beach, FL; 

2. Jeffery W. Smith – 241 Sanford Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

 

 

cc:   Wayne Bergman, Director of Planning, Zoning and Building 


